
MASS SCHEDULE AT CHRIST THE KING 

WEEKLY 

Saturday        7:00pm (Spanish)  

Sunday        10:15 am                                              

Wednesday   4:00 pm 

Wednesday   7:00pm (Spanish)                                         

             

First Fridays       

 

Holy Days of Obligation   4:00 pm  

 

Reconciliation  

Wednesday   5:15 pm  

Sunday          9:45 am or by appointment 

Christ the king catholic CHURCH 

ADDRESS: 

14045 N. HWY 301 

Citra, FL 32113  

PASTOR:                        

Fr. Patrick J. Sheedy 

ASSOCIATES:                 

Fr. Joseph Maniangat                          

Fr. Zbigniew Stradomski  

Fr. Titus Kachinda  

DEACONS:                                                       

James Maubach                                         

Stephen Floyd                                                                       

Heriberto Berrios                                                                                                                                        

PHONE: 

352.595.5605 

 

BULLETIN ONLINE: 

www.blessedtrinity.org 

SICK CALLS:    

352.629.8092 

 

 

BLESSED TRINITY  

5 S.E. 17th Street   

Ocala, FL  34471   

352.629.8092 

 

LA GUADALUPANA    

11153 West Hwy 40   

Ocala, FL  34482      

352.291.2695 

 

October 6, 2024 

 

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY 

WEEKEND                                                                 

Saturday  4:00 pm and 6:00 pm 

Sunday              7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am,            

  1:00 pm Spanish, 5:00pm LifeTeen  

DAILY 

Monday—Friday 7:10 am and 5:30 pm                       

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)     

Thursday 6:30 pm Spanish  

Saturday  8:00 am 

MASS SCHEDULE AT LA GUADALUPANA 

Tuesday  7:00 pm  Spanish 

Sunday  7:00 pm Spanish 

Our readings this week speak to each of our domestic churches — the little churches that we call our families.  
  
The First Reading from the book of Genesis takes us to the beginning of creation when God made man and woman. 
When Adam sees the woman he says, “This one, at last, is bone of my bones and flesh of my flesh; this one shall be 
called ‘woman.’”   
  
We can almost hear the longing, gratitude, and appreciation in Adam’s voice when he meets Eve as he says, “at last.” 
She was a gift because she was an equal partner to him.  
  
This was before the fall of man, meaning sin had not entered the world. Adam and Eve only viewed each other in total 
acceptance and love.  
  
Our Gospel brings us to life after sin had entered the world — a time that is familiar to us. As the Pharisees questioned 
Jesus about divorce, He expressed that Moses permitted it because of the hardness of man’s heart. However, Jesus 
was calling them to deeper holiness. He was calling them to restore the original plan God had intended for marriage, “A 
man shall leave his father and mother and be joined to his wife, and the two shall become one flesh.” 
  
Jesus’ words still apply to us here and now in each of our domestic churches. It is 
the task of families to tirelessly work to restore God’s original plan for marriage and 
family life — homes filled with gratitude, acceptance, and love.  
  
It takes a daily commitment to live out our call to holiness to restore our families to 
this beautiful image.  

 

Hajal’s Thoroughbreds, Inc. 

~Since 1986~ 

Philip Hajal—Export Manager 

4360 NE 138th Pl 

Anthony, FL  32617 

Office: 352-867-1810 

 

THE 

BRION KENYON  

                                BAND 

 

For Booking Call 

352-622-3563 

 

Music for...back porches,                                       

HANDYMAN/YARD WORK 

Handy in all household needs: 

yard work, pressure cleaning, 

mulching, construction, decks, 

painting, carpentry 

Father & Son                                                       

30+ years of experience,                              

Very reliable and dependable          

Jonathan Baker 352.361.4549 

Rick Baker 352.342.5544 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

COUNTRYSIDE 

FUNERAL HOME 

JAMES P. BYRNE, LFD 
Family Owned & Operated 

“The affordable choice with old fashioned service” 

9185 NE Jacksonville Road, Anthony, FL 32617 

(352)620-2006 

(352)620-2021 Fax 

(352)789-5331 Cell 

countrysidefunerals@embarqmail.com 

 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 



 

Parish life 

OFFICE - 352.595.5605                                          

Father Patrick Sheedy Blessed Trinity  629.8092      

Father Joe Maniangat Christ the King  397.4919 

Deacon Stephen Floyd Administrator  484.5619 

Melinda Gunn  Office/Bulletin  629.8092        

Sandra Hajal  Mass Intentions  867.1810       

   Bereavement                                                                                

   Sacristans, SME’s                                                                              

Kathie Bellamy  Readers   875.6288 

Jamie Compton  Altar Servers  274.3116               

Viki Leigh  Music Ministry        937.309.5535                 

Sandie Maguire  Ministry to the Sick 466.3977               

Sose Gaudet  Flowers, Decorations  622.3589      

    

Sandie Maguire  Kitchen, Soup Kitchen 466.3977                                                      

   Legion of Mary                                    

Glen & Ethel Alder Mobile Home Tenants 239.1299        

   Brothers Keeper  817.7447         

Salvador Tobar  Ushers                           512-5800              

Spanish Community    622.4500                      

Travelers’ Information         410.676.6000 

Immigration Help          800.411.0714   

 

 

 

October 6, 2024 — Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

NEW PARISHIONERS and WINTER VISITORS are                       

requested to register soon after arrival.  Registration forms 

are available in the foyer of the Church.  Completed        

registration forms should be placed in the collection basket.     

BAPTISM:  We are pleased to help your family prepare for 

the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith                               

community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a class 

(English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 7:30pm in 

the Community Center at Blessed Trinity and in Spanish the 

2nd Saturday of each month, at 9:00am at La Guadalupana  

Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to                   

scheduling baptism.                                                                                             

MARRIAGES:  If you are planning to be married your prep-

aration process should begin at least four (4) months prior to 

desired date.  We look forward to helping you during your 

time of engagement and preparation for the vocation of 

Christian marriage.  Call the Blessed Trinity Church Office at 

352.629.8092 for an appointment with one of our priests.                                                        

SICK CALLS AND HOSPITAL VISITS:  If you or a family  

member are in a local hospital or homebound and would like 

to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, please call 

506.0282 and key in your number or contact Blessed Trinity 

office at 629.8092.  When registering at the hospital, put 

your name on the Catholic List.                                                            

HALL RENTALS:  Having a Baby Shower, Birthday Party or 

Anniversary Party? The hall is available for rental.  Please call 

352.484.5619 for more information. 

MISSION STATEMENT                                                                                                                                         

We, the community of Christ the King Catholic Church, are committed to following Christ’s teachings of loving God 

and our neighbors, through faith, service and worship.  Our mission is to seek the kingdom of God and to be an 

example to everyone, of God’s unending love and mercy, with the help of the Holy Spirit.  

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

The phrase in today’s psalm, “May you see your children’s children,” is really a prayer for a long life. The 

good steward knows that every day is a gift from God, to be lived with joy and thanksgiving. “May the 

Lord bless us all the days of our lives!” 

   READINGS FOR NEXT WEEK                                         

Wis 7:7-11  

Heb 4:12-13 

Mk 10:17-30 

MASS INTENTIONS            

                                        

Wednesday, Oct 9        Georgina Casanova &                       

     Veronica Kerr (L) 

Sunday, Oct 13              Adam Lorouso & Rita Vink  †  

 

Please contact Sandra Hajal at 867.1810 or email          

nhajal@aol.com to request a Mass for a loved one.   

PRAYER LIST FOR THE SICK                                      

We are asked to remember members of the Parish or a 

member’s family/friends in our prayers that they may 

have a speedy and complete recovery. Please enter their 

names in the white book in the foyer and they will be              

presented at Mass.  

Recently deceased–   

CTK ONGOING EVENTS                                                       

Legion of Mary meets each Wednesday before 

Mass. Contact Sandie Maguire at 352.466.3977                                   

Rosary is said Sunday mornings at 9:30am                           

Online Rosary - Visit www.comepraytherosary.org                  

Coffee/Donuts served after Sunday Mass in the 

hall.                                                                               

Soup Kitchen is open on Tuesday from 12:00pm-

2:00pm.  Soup, sandwiches, drinks, stories, smiles, 

laughs and dessert.                                                                                                          

Altar Flowers contact Sose Gaudet at 622.3589 to 

place flowers on the altar with (1) week notice.           

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  - Council 16413 meets 

the 3rd Thursday of every month at 7:00pm in  

Oschman Hall.  For more information contact 

Grand Knight, Bruce Burleson 352.812.1313.                                                      

Bulletin Advertising contact Melinda Gunn at 

629.8092.  Space is available.  The semi-annual 

rate is $80.00 for 6 months.                                                                      

Parish App: myparishapp.com or the app store                                   

Hall Rental: Contact Steve Floyd at 352.484.5619                      

 

LEGION OF MARY                                                                                                                   

The Legion of Mary is actively seeking new                             

members.  Please contact Sandie Maguire at 

352.466.3977 for more information. 

Weekly Offering 

September 29, 2024   

$1,240.75 

A STEWARDSHIP MOMENT       

In today’s Gospel, Jesus teaches us about the 
sacredness of marriage; a covenant that is a 
gift from God. Our relationships with our 
spouses, family, friends, coworkers, and those 
in our community of faith are all gifts from 
God. Jesus reminds us today that it is the 
hardened heart that damages or breaks up 
relationships. Good stewards understand the 
holiness of relationships and pray for the love, 
patience, understanding and kindness                       
necessary to sustain those relationships. Take 
time out to prayerfully reflect on your                        
relationships this week. Is your stewardship of 
these relationships as God intended? What                              
relationships need to be healed and                              
reconciled? 

STRIVE 

STRIVE is a powerful 21-day porn detox that 

helps men/women understand why they go to 

porn and equips them with the knowledge, 

tools, and  accountability needed to quit porn. 

This program is free and confidential.  



Pope Quote 

 

    St. John Paul II, in 1979, in an audience with 
Cardinal Suenens and the International                         
Charismatic Renewal Office, stated "...This is 
my first meeting with you, Catholic                                    
charismatics . . . I have always belonged to this 
renewal in the Holy Spirit. . . . I am convinced 
that this movement is a sign of his action. The 
world is much in need of this action. . . . 
Through this action, the Holy Spirit comes to 
the human spirit, and from this moment we 
begin to live again, to find our very selves, to 
find our identity, our total  humanity.                            
Consequently, I am convinced that this                    
movement is a very important component in 
the total renewal of the church, in this                         
spiritual renewal of the church."   
 
   Come visit BT’s charismatic prayer meeting  
on Thursdays in the Adult Care center, 7-
8:30pm.  Call Richard for details, 352-342-
2982 or email i2bxtn@gmail.com.   

        

Fountains of Living Water Prayer Group 

 

ROSARY RALLY 

All members of Christ the King are invited to join 

in a Public Square Rosary Rally on October 12th 

at 12noon at the pond at Christ the King                  

Catholic Church.  This public square rosary, 

sponsored by America Needs Fatima, will be one 

of over 22,500 rallies that will take place all 

across the United States on that day. Please join 

us in offering reparation for the sins and                

offenses committed against God 

and to fervently pray for the 

United States. Please join us on 

this very important day of               

prayer.  

Do You Know How To Needlepoint? 

I bless quite a few homes. After blessing the                      
entrance door, I or usually a family member, reads 
a passage, Colossians 3:12-17.  

It is a really ideal meditation passage with lots of 
challenges from God as to how to live the ideal 
family life.  

Many, many times, while conducting these home 
blessings, I get prompted, by God I assume, “Why 
don’t you give a gift of this scripture passage to the 
family during each blessing?” I am finally trying to 
follow that inspiration. So, do you needlepoint? If 
so call in your name and phone number. I am                    
hoping I can get enough volunteers together who 
will learn how to stitch this passage in color. If you 
get it going, I believe we could inspire many                      
families as they highlight Colossians 3:12-17 in their 
daily living together.  

The family might frame the stitched passage or we 
might get another group of framers. The family 
hangs it up in the living room where they pray and 
have family discussions.  

Spaghetti Lunch 

The Knights of Columbus,   

Council 16413 at Christ 

the King, will be hosting a               

spaghetti lunch on                      

Sunday, October 13 after 

the morning Mass. Donations are $7.00 per                  

person, the meal includes angel hair                          

spaghetti with a choice of meat sauce or 

marinara sauce, a small green lettuce salad 

and garlic bread.                                                                                        

Tickets will be available from any of the 

Knights of the Council.  



BIBLE STUDY 

We are close to wrapping up the 
Acts of the Apostles bible study. 
Here is the upcoming schedule: 

October 6, 2024- Acts 22:1–25:12: Paul 
Makes His Defense  

October 13, 2024---no bible study---Knight’s 
spaghetti dinner 

October 20, 2024--Acts 25:13–28:31: Paul’s 
Final Defense and Witness in Rome  

October 27, 2024--Conclusion  

 

Please join us after mass in the classroom in 
the Oshman hall.  

Ministry to the Sick Training 

There will be a Diocesan training for the new   

ministers and required renewal of mandates in 

our ministry to the sick ministers of Blessed              

Trinity parish.  

Join us on Saturday, October 12 from 8-3pm at 

Christ the King Mission Church, 1405 N US Hwy 

301, Citra, Fl 32113 

For details please call Sister Juliet, 352.629.8092 

ex. 3211 

For Life Alliance                       

cordially invites you to 

attend an                                  

unforgettable and awe

-inspiring symposium 

in support of the                     

pre-born on Tuesday, 

October 8th at St. Patrick Church Social Hall in 

Gainesville.  

Five nationally recognized speakers will embolden 

and equip you in the fight to protect and defend 

life! Gain strategies to effectively refute abortion                        

supporters’ arguments, and go on offense, in a                    

post-Roe America. Learn how to address the                 

issues of Amendment Four, IVF, abortion pill                   

access and misuse, “my body my right”, back-alley 

abortions, abortion as an alleged “reproductive 

right” and “healthcare” and much more. 

Doors open at 5pm—Promotional tables, door 

prizes, and an appetizer and dessert bar will be 

available. The program will run from 6-8pm with a 

15-minute  intermission. A tour of Circle of Hope, 

a new pregnancy resource center in Gainesville, 

will be  available immediately following the                

symposium.  


